
Expiration Date: May 14, 2018 

Rider Alert #4 
 

 

Route 111 Modification 

 May 7, 2018 
 

Beginning Monday, May 7, 2018, route 111 

will serve the area of Grape Dr. and Central 

Ave. Route 111 will turn from Valley Road 

to Grape Dr. to Central Ave and then 

connect back to Valley Rd. Route 111 on 

weekdays will now go the same route as 

Route 111W on weekends. This reroute will 

not affect any timed stop locations. 

 For all scheduling questions and comments 

please feel free to call 

Grant Transit Authority at 765-0898 or 

1-800-406-9177. 

 

www.granttransit.com 


